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I oppose this bill and its intention to limit voting to in-person only. There is nothing 

wrong with our current system which supports a variety of voting methods and 

encourages participation. Limiting voting to in-person only would make voting 

unnecessarily burdensome and is intended to stifle participation in the electoral 

process, not encourage it. The fictional issue of widespread voter fraud in Oregon 

elections is the misleading justification for the actual intention of voter suppression 

motivating this bill. 


